
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting August 4, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:29 pm. 
 
Present : Chris Brooks, Barbara Cook and Art Pichette. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 6/9/21 and 6/30/22 was approved 3-0. 
 
Lighting - 
Art reported that Earthlight was finishing up their work. A few lights were missed (by the flag 
pole, war memorial, the side door of the church) and will be done when they come back to do 
the light in the salt shed.  One at DPW needs adjustment. 
 
     Follow up :  Art will continue checking up. 
      
Insulation - 
 No change - still waiting to hear back on the insulation, plus 2 mini splits. Being handled by R 
K Energy who is working with Eversource.  Art called and is waiting to hear back from contact 
Derek. 
  
       Follow up :  Art will monitor. 
 
Floor - 
We still haven’t heard back from Mike Labrecque. We need a number from him to bring to the 
Selectboard and a commitment to do the work. Art will go by his house to try to speak with 
him in person. Otherwise we go with Dion. 
 
    Followup :   Art to report back after speaking with Mike Labrecque. 
                           
Doors - 
All the doors are on order. 
 
     Followup :   Wait to hear when Faulkner gets materials and can do the work.   
 
Elementary school - 
Art reported that alternatives for the heat system are being sought. A copy of the Umass study 
was not available yet. 
 
     Followup :          
 
 The next meeting will be on Wednesday August 18, 2021 at 5:30 pm. At the Town Hall. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 



Barbara Cook 
 
 


